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Upcoming 

Events  
  
 

Sat 27th October 
Halloween Party  
Blakelaw Social 

Club  
10:30 am—1:30 pm 

 
 
  

15th December  
Childrens  

Christmas Party 
Blakelaw Social 

Club 
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FUN HALLOWEEN PARTY 

Saturday 27th October 

10:30 am - 1:30 pm 

Blakelaw Social Club, NE5 3SW 

 
Disco...Fancy Dress...Games...Face Painting  

Refreshments & Raffle  

 

COME ALONG AND JOIN THE FUN !! 

 

This event is FREE to paid members & their 
household. All others £3 per person 

 

To book, ring Gloria  on 07808153776 

 

CLOSING DATE 8th October 
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Do you need to get in touch about  

something in the newsletter? Do you have any news you wish to 
share? Birthdays, anniversary, heart warming good news?  

Get in touch and let us know. 

For newsletter & FUN membership  

Contact;  

07596839208 or 

fosteringundernewcastle@gmail.com 

   giving you the support you need,  
so you can support the ones you care for. www.fosteringundernewcastle.com 

FUN CONTACT DETAILS 

FUN 

1 STRETTON WAY 

BACKWORTH 

TYNE AND WEAR 

NE27 OJR 

FUN MOBILE 07596839208 

Please note our new email address;  

fosteringundernewcastle@hotmail.co.uk 

FUN Caravan @ Haggerston Castle 

OCTOBER HALF TERM AVAILABLE 

Our FUN caravan is still available for bookings until the end of  October. 

To take advantage of  our hugely subsidised holiday scheme please check our 
website www.fosteringundernewcastle.com  or ring  Gloria on 07808153776 for 

availability and prices. 

 

ANNUAL SUMMER TRIP...A HUGE SUCCESS! 

During the school holidays it was nice to see a few new faces  amongst the 

50 people who attended our trip to Adventure Valley.  There was plenty 

on offer to keep the children entertained and the sun shone too. 

A FAB time was had by all. 

 

FUNDING UPDATE 

FUN has recently been informed we will no longer be in receipt of grant aid      
funding from Newcastle City Council Social Services.  

 In order to continue to promote and deliver valued children's activities and carers’ 
events, the FUN committee  are looking to organise extra fundraising events to 

help cover the shortfall of funds. 

This is a “Shout Out”  to all carers. 

Are you able to suggest ideas or help out at  future fundraising activities?...could 
you help organise Sponsored Events? Raffles, etc?  

The FUN committee would love to hear your ideas 

Please get in touch 




